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- Edition of Jan 14, 2025 -
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¢ Greetings

Welcome to January’s new letter. It has been a fairly quiet month, getting
over the manic of Christmas and New Year, however we are in full swing
and ready for the year ahead.




Singer

We started January with a new singer Tony De Sousa, singing all eras
including show tunes. Tony went down a storm and we will be having him back
throughout the year.

Jean absolutely loved him, and he started singing songs from Les Mis, she got
really emotional.
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Knit and Natter

These weekly session are very popular, it's not just about the knitting but
getting together and having a chat in an inclusive environment, The TV is also
on in the background, we have finished Strictly, the residents chose reruns of
Downton Abbey. It's just like being at home and there is always cake and a
cuppa!

Elvis

Elvis is also another popular act, and as we celebrated what would have been
his 90th birthday this month, we could not go the month without a visit.
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Burns Lunch

We celebrated Burns by inviting the
Mayer of Alnwick to address the
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Some more pictures of our Burns lunch. That morning we celebrated by
watching some Highland Dancing, listening to some Robbie Burns poems and
Scottish music.
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Chinese New Year

We celebrated Chinese New Year in our arts and craft session this month. It
was the year of the snake , some chose to colour pictures and others wanted
to make some lanterns. A good job all round. The display in the dining room

looked amazing.

our Chinese New Year display.
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The Puppets

We ended the month with our
Puppet show, it was a mixture of
Scottish/Elvis and good old oldies.
Everyone was singing along and
tapping their toes.

~ Everyone loves a cuddle with the
1 puppets after the show!

Newsletter of Jan 14, 2025 e e~

Sl/lmmerhill



We are happy to welcome you...

- Anne Suggate

Upcoming events

Monday 3rd - we will be visiting all room in the morning with KL Pony
Tuesday 4th- we will be joined by Sam Naylor (singer) @11am in the
large lounge

Tuesday 11th- we will be joined by Denise with one of her talks-
@11am in the large lounge

Friday 14th- join us on Valentines and Elvis @11am in the large
lounge

Tuesday 18th-Join us in the large lounge @11am for Animal Antics-
hat animals will it be?

Wednesday 19th- Robert Whitehead will join us in the large lounge at
1lam

Friday 21st and 28th - we welcome back Little Movers, @11am in the
large lounge

Friday 25th - we will be joined by new comer John, he will be singing
songs from the Rat Pack @11am in the large lounge

Wednesday 28th - our monthly Church service in the large lounge
@1lam
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